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Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday
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Wednesday Night
Bible Class
7:00pm - 8:00pm
Join us for Bible
classes for all ages.
The adult Bible class
can also be viewed
online by visiting our
YouTube channel.
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Sunday Morning
Bible Class
9:30am - 10:20am
Join us for Bible
classes for all ages.
The adult Bible class
can also be viewed
online by visiting our
YouTube channel.

Sunday Morning
Worship Service
10:30am - 12:00pm
You can attend our
Sunday morning
worship services live
and online.
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Wednesday Night
Bible Class
7:00pm - 8:00pm
Join us for Bible
classes for all ages.
The adult Bible class
can also be viewed
online by visiting our
YouTube channel.

10 11 12

13

Sunday Morning
Bible Class
9:30am - 10:20am
Join us for Bible
classes for all ages.
The adult Bible class
can also be viewed
online by visiting our
YouTube channel.

Sunday Morning
Worship Service
10:30am - 12:00pm
You can attend our
Sunday morning
worship services live
and online.
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Wednesday Night
Bible Class
7:00pm - 8:00pm
Join us for Bible
classes for all ages.
The adult Bible class
can also be viewed
online by visiting our
YouTube channel.
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Sunday Morning
Bible Class
9:30am - 10:20am
Join us for Bible
classes for all ages.
The adult Bible class
can also be viewed
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Wednesday Night
Bible Class
7:00pm - 8:00pm
Join us for Bible
classes for all ages.
The adult Bible class
can also be viewed
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online by visiting our
YouTube channel.

Sunday Morning
Worship Service
10:30am - 12:00pm
You can attend our
Sunday morning
worship services live
and online.

online by visiting our
YouTube channel.

27

Sunday Morning
Bible Class
9:30am - 10:20am
Join us for Bible
classes for all ages.
The adult Bible class
can also be viewed
online by visiting our
YouTube channel.

Sunday Morning
Worship Service
10:30am - 12:00pm
You can attend our
Sunday morning
worship services live
and online.
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Wednesday Night
Bible Class
7:00pm - 8:00pm
Join us for Bible
classes for all ages.
The adult Bible class
can also be viewed
online by visiting our
YouTube channel.

31

Category Key
Bible Study Opportunities

Growth Groups

Other

Worship Assemblies
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